
 
 

      
 

29th September 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Thank you to those of you that made the meeting.  For those of you that were unable to attend please find 
below an overview of the key health and safety points: 

 
 

 If your child needs to take any medication whilst we are away we must have a medical consent 
form.  Children are not allowed to administer their own medication.  Please contact the office prior to the 
visit to complete a form. 

 Please do not pack your child sweets.  There is plenty to eat and these are not allowed on the bus or in 
the rooms due to them being a choking hazard and we have children with food allergies. 

 No mobile phones or electronic devices.  Please see the contact details in the attached booklet if you 
need to make contact with your child while we are away. 

 Please send your child in old clothes.  They will get dirty! 
 Please send a black bin bag for their wet clothes. 
 Please ensure that your child has two pairs of shoes - one pair that you don’t mind them getting wet and 

possibly having to throw away. 
 Your child will need a packed lunch for the first day.  Please pack this in a disposable bag. If you are 

entitled to a free school meal and would like the school to provide a lunch please contact the school by 
Monday 2nd October. 

 Please send a reusable water bottle with your child. Not a new or expensive one. 
 Your child is expected to behave in line with our school behaviour expectations and listen to the 

instructors as they would a member of the school teaching staff. 
 
We are really looking forward to going and the children will make memories that will last a lifetime.  We will 
contact you when we arrive at the site and we will also contact you when we leave with an estimated time that 
we will arrive back in school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs J Grant 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


